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Why Are So Many Tests Held in Plymouth?  

If you have ever been to a test at our FPI 
headquarters in Plymouth, you may have 
noticed our wonderful facility.  Our kitchens are 

equipped to accommodate every need and our 
discussion group and taste test facilities have 

the technology to handle any situation.  Our 
clients often require the use of these unique 

facilities for their tests. 
 

We understand that many of our testers 
cannot easily test at our Plymouth location.  
Therefore, whenever testing conditions allow 

us the opportunity to schedule a test in another 
part of the metro area, we take it.  We want all 

of our testers to have a chance to participate!  

I’m Vegetarian… Can I Test? 

Yes!  Many of our tests are for products that 
do not contain meat.  Our screening surveys 

usually end with a question that asks if you 
would be willing to try the product we are 
testing.  If you have qualified for the test up to 
that point, you may decide whether you are 

willing to try the product or not, based on your 
specific dietary needs.   

During the first week of May we have a test 
that requires a portion of the testers be 
vegetarians.  If you are interested in trying to 
qualify for this test, go to www.fpitesters.com 
and click on Tester Info.   Login, click Available 

Tests and look for test #07738.  Be sure to tell 
your friends and family about this test too! 

 

 

 

 

I Feel Like I Never Qualify! 

Why is it that some people qualify for tests easily 

while others never seem to qualify for anything? 
Disqualifying from several screeners in a row 

may make it seem like you’ll never qualify.    If 
you have tried repeatedly to qualify without 

success, one of these issues may be the reason: 

Review your personal profile – is it accurate?  
Certain information for our screening surveys 
comes directly from your profile.  
Answer thoughtfully and honestly.  Don’t try to 
guess what will qualify.  We are often looking for 
users and non-users of a particular product.   
Are you employed in the food, marketing or 
advertising industries?  We do not allow people 

to test if they are employed in one of these 
industries.   

Remember; for your best chance to qualify do not 
wait for an email invitation from us.    Check your 
Available Tests frequently. The easiest tests to 

qualify for often fill with no email support at all.   
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www.fpitesters.com 
 

  

 
 

“Like” our Facebook Page! 
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Thank you for being an FPI Tester! 
 

Taste Food. Get Paid. 


